
Request for Proposal Announcement 

The Grants Committee of the PBOC Women’s Club is issuing its 2017 Request 
for Proposal (RFP) for local not-for-profit groups.  Proposal deadline is February 
13th.  If you know of a not–for-profit organization, and wish to have an RFP sent 
to them, please submit the organization’s name, address and contact person to 
Luciann Slomkowski, Grant Committee Chair, at lucianns@aol.com.  If you 
prefer, you may leave that information for Luciann at the Church office. 




